
FDA APPROVED?
DEFIBRILLATORS

ARE YOUR

IF YOU HAVE THESE IT’S TIME TO UPGRADE!

The FDA requires AED and defibrillator manufacturers to obtain premarket approval (PMA) for all models 
they sell. To obtain a PMA, the manufacturer must prove that its devices are safe, effective, and reliable. If a 
device, or its accessories, has not received a PMA it will no longer be available from the manufacturer after 
February 3, 2022. If your facility is still utilizing unapproved devices, now is the time to explore alternative 
options to ensure that the replacement AEDS and defibrillators are in place by the deadline.
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UPGRADE TODAY
ISO:13485 CERTIFIED
LARGE INVENTORY
FULL WARRANTY

READY TO GO

UPGRADE TO THESE BEFORE FEBRUARY 3, 2022

LIFEPAK 12

LIFEPAK 15

LIFEPAK 20 ZOLL M

LIFEPAK 20E ZOLL R

https://www.somatechnology.com/Defibrillators/Physio-Control-Lifepak-20e.aspx
https://www.somatechnology.com/Defibrillators/Zoll-R-Series.aspx
https://www.somatechnology.com/Defibrillators/Physio-Control-Lifepak-15.aspx
https://www.somatechnology.com/Defibrillators.aspx
https://www.somatechnology.com/Defibrillators.aspx
https://www.somatechnology.com/AEDs-Automatic-External-Defibrillators.aspx
https://www.somatechnology.com/
https://www.somatechnology.com/
https://www.somatechnology.com/blog/in-the-news/defibrillators-fda-approved/

